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Victims of identity theft who cannot get a return transcript from www.irs.gov, or who are unable to use the 

IRS Link from www.fafsa.gov, must submit a Tax Return Database View (TRDBV) transcript. They also must 

submit a statement they have signed and dated indicating that they have been victims of tax-related identity 

theft, and that the IRS has been made aware of it.   

 

To request a TRDBV, contact the IRS’s Identity Protection Specialized Unit (IPSU) at 800-908-4490. After the 

IPSU authenticates the tax filer’s identity, ask the IRS to mail the TRDBV transcript to you.  

 

http://www.irs.gov/
http://www.fafsa.gov/

